
October 5, 2010 

 

Comments from the United Kingdom on AfDB and IFC’s 

South Africa Sustainable Energy Acceleration Programme 
 
Dear Patricia, 

  

The UK is pleased to approve the South Africa Sustainable Energy Acceleration Programme subject to 
written confirmation from the IFC that it will include developmental indicators and targets taken from the 
CTF results framework to fully reflect the developmental impacts set out in the proposal and in the 
subsequent responses to comments.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

Simon 


